PEREKINS B.Bass & CoMPANY
REAL KsTame
140 So. Dearborn Street
CHICAGO
Telephone

August 16, 1935, Central 2821

Mrs. Gertrude B. Warner,
Hotel Continentel,
Ceambridge, Massachusetts.

My dear Gertrude:

Yesterday, I wrote you sending you a copy of a letter which
I had written to George, Jr., and, this morning, I received
a receipt dated August 5th for the $40,00 which I sent him
at that time and on this receipt he writes as follows:

"The reason I did not get it any sooner was that I left
the address of Jack in Florida when I moved because I
was going down South soon. I had written you about
eight days before asking thet you change my address,
but you evidently did not get it. The check sent on
the twelfth is probably on its way to Florida, and I
hope that you notice the new address for the next one.
How is Jack? ©Please forward the enclosed note to him.
It conteins pictures, so please address it by hand,

"George F. Fiske, Jr.
3516 Crescent St.
Astoria, Long Island
New York"™.

He is quite correct in stating that I evidently did not get
the change of address but I recall now that two or three
weeks ago a letter ceme enclosed with his receipt of a former
payment addressed to John F. Bass, Jr., with a request that
I forward it to him, I understand that in that letter to

Jack he gave his new address as above so this takes care of
any distress.

This morning I received a check for $1,000,00 from Mr. Edmonds
which I have deposited in your Continentel Illinois account.,

With very kind regards, I am

Yours very truly,

boncin o

PERKINS B. BASS.

PBB/RI
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